
IPSF Representative Report 

POSITION UPDATE: 

1. World Pharmacists’ Day Social Media Campaign (September) – promoted the social media 

challenge to pharmacy students and provided white boards for them to participate in the event 

 

2. IPSF & SEP Introduction Lunch and Learn (October) – held a Lunch and Learn for first and 

second years to introduce them to the IPSF and SEP organizations and promote the PARS, World 

Health Assembly, World Congress, and student exchanges 

 

3. Movember Committee/Rx Factor (November) – attended meetings to brainstorm promotion of 

Movember and Rx Factor show events, co-hosted and wrote show script for the Rx Factor 

performance with CAPSI Sr, Jenn Young, sold Movember calendars, decorated theatre venue for Rx 

Factor, assisted with Pieing Event 

 

4. PAM Committee (November-March) – attended first meeting, brainstorming of 

fundraising/wellness events will take place over Winter Break and continue in January, additional 

tasks of volunteering for wellness clinics and PAM promotion will occur in March 

 

5. Vampire Cup (October-May) – contacted the local CBS Blood Drive representative to register our 

team for Vampire Cup (blood donations will be considered throughout the year) 

 

6. APSA Office Hours (September-November) – attended office hours from 12-12:50 pm every 

second Wednesday  

 

7. CAPSI UAlberta Facebook page (September-November) – regularly made posts ~ once monthly 

to update students on upcoming IPSF events and deadlines 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

1. PARS Information Night – Tentatively set for January or early February, I am hoping to hold a 

small presentation with a few students from the Class of 2021 who attended PARS 2019. I hope they 

can talk about their experiences there and help promote the event to other students. A small snack is 

going to be provided to those who attend. 

 

2. Pharmacist Awareness Month (PAM) – We will be helping inform the public about the role 

pharmacists can play in their patient’s lives by holding several health clinics across Edmonton and 

possibly advertising PAM to other areas within Alberta via a news segment. We will also be holding 

multiple Lunch and Learns and wellness event for pharmacy students throughout the month of 

March. Social media challenges will be taking place as well for students to further promote PAM 

and win prizes for their participation. 

 

3. Trivia Night, Pancake Breakfast, and Multicultural Night are all currently ideas for potential 

fundraising events for Breakfast Club of Canada. These are set to be held during PAM as part of 

wellness events for students. I plan on working through the details of this throughout the Winter 

Break. 

 


